
YAVAPAI COLLEGE DISTRICT GOVERNING BOARD  
COURTESY EVENT NOTICE 

 

 
 Pursuant to A.R.S. Section 38-431.02, a courtesy notice is hereby given that it is possible that a 

majority of the Governing Board Members may attend the following meetings and events during the 
remainder of 2022: 

Yavapai College graduation ceremonies and celebrations 

Yavapai College sporting events and games 

Yavapai College Foundation fundraising and other events 

State, county and local Republican organizations’ meetings, fundraisers, and other events 

There will be no discussions, decisions, or legal action taken by the Governing Board at 
these meetings and events.  The events are not Governing Board meetings.  Some of these 

meetings and events may not be open to the general public. 


